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Report from the School for the Blind in Cooch Behar, India. 
 

“I just wanted to announce that our five students in the 10th grade passed the finals this last spring semester with 

flying colors, the same exam that was used throughout the State of West Bengal. It was widely mentioned in all 

the media. Everyone wrote about the visually impaired and blind students,” says Raj Chhetri at the School for the 

Blind, which SB supports with the help of your contributions. We are really proud of our diligent students, their 

teachers and the entire school. 

 

     
Picture: A copy of one of the newspaper clippings. The five students hold in their hands their diplomas and bouquets of flowers. The 

 principle, himself blind, can be seen at the far left. 



The School for the Blind has just admitted five new live-in students who will start after the summer vacation. 

Please see picture below. The support provided by SB makes it possible for them and other recipients of the SB 

charity to receive an education, like some of the poor children in Romania. They may also participate in fun and 

games during the summer which brings them much joy and motivation.  

 

Project leaders as well as students in their respective countries thank each and every one of you who contributes. 

All of us at SB are deeply grateful for all you have done and still do.  
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